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TRAFFIC ADVISORY & STREET CLOSURE 
PARK CIRCLE  

 
 
 

The City of Watertown will be closing the Park Circle to all vehicular traffic from Monday 
January 13th through Wednesday February 5th to facilitate the Snowtown USA Park Circle 
Freeze. 
 

Traffic control signage and detours will be in place to guide motorists around the closure.  
Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes during the closure.  If in this area, motorists 
should exercise extreme caution regarding the increased volume of pedestrians utilizing the 
Park neighborhood. 
 

For questions regarding the event, contact City of Watertown Parks and Recreation 
Department at 315-785-7775 or visit Snowtown USA at https://snowtownusa.org/  
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